

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL

CITY OF SACRAMENTO CALIFORNIA

ANGELIQUE ASHBY

COUNCILMEMBER DISTRICT ONE

Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster Chairman, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256 Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II
Ranking Member, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

May 16, 2014

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of the City of Sacramento, we would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements. We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely.

ity of Sacramento

Angelique Ashby Mayor Pro Tem, District 1

Chair, Sacramento Area Flood Control Agency Steve Cohn

Councilmember, District 3

Steve Hansen

Councilmember, District 4

STATE CAPITOL P.O. BOX 942849 SACRAMENTO, CA 94249-0009 (916) 319-2009 FAX (916) 319-2109



COMMITTEES
CHAIR: HEALTH
AGRICULTURE
APPROPRIATIONS
REVENUE AND TAXATION



Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster
Chairman, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II Ranking Member, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256

May 16, 2014

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

As the Assembly Member representing Sacramento, Elk Grove, Galt and Lodi in the California State Assembly, I would like to express my appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

I want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action on HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Dr. Richard Pan

Assembly Member, 9th District

Mchi P.

California State Assembly





Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster Chairman, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256 Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II
Ranking Member, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

May 16, 2014

Dear Chairman Boyer, Ranking Member Vitte

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of the Natomas Chamber of Commerce, and the over 170 both small and large businesses, as well as the foundations, and community partners we represent, I would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation. You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080. Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Danielle Marshall, MBA

President

Natomas Chamber of Commerce

Natomas Chamber of Commerce 4660 Natomas Blvd #120-70 Sacramento, CA 95835

> (916) 877-5436-phone (708) 789-8755-fax

director@natomaschamber.org www.natomaschamber.org





Connecting students to their future

Chris Evans, Superintendent

May 16, 2014

Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster
Chairman, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II Ranking Member, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of Natomas Unified School District, I would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation. You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner. We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080. Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Chris Evans Superintendent

Chris Grans



Natomas Charter School

Phone: (916) 928-5353 Fax: (916) 928-5333 www.natomascharter.org

Administration

Ting L. Sun, Ph.D. Co-Founder/ Executive Director

Patrick Broughton Student Affairs Director

Charlie Leo Co-Founder/Operations Director

Anita Schwab Finance and Budget Director

Jarcd Austin
Performing and Fine Arts Middle
School and Leading Edge Academy
Coordinator

Tracy Chatters
PACT Academy Coordinator

Rob Kinder Virtual Learning Academy Coordinator

Jennifer Kloczko Star Academy Coordinator

Tammy Lee
Performing and Fine Arts Academy
Coordinator

Joe Wood Instructional Technology Coordinator

Board of Directors

Cliff Blakely
Parent Representative

Joan Finch-Allen
Parent Representative

Paul Hersek
Community Representative

Phil Nanni Chairperson Community Representative

Rachel Perry
Community Representative

Rick Stewart
Parent Representative

Ting L. Sun Executive Director May 16, 2014

Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster Chairman, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256 Honorable David Vitter Ranking Member, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 456 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II Ranking Member, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of Natomas Charter School and the 120 employees who serve our school community, I would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, which for all of us are critical public safety improvements. We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our Natomas Community, Sacramento and our country.

Sincerely,

Ting L. Sun, Ph.D.

CoFounder/Executive Director

Charlie Leo

CoFounder/Operations Director

Stoli Seo



4660 Via Ingoglia Sacramento CA 95835

Honorable Barbara Boxer
Chairman, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 410 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster
Chairman, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II
Ranking Member, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

May 16, 2014

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of the Friends of the North Natomas Library and the 400+ people we represent, I would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Dolores Jones, President Friends of the North Natomas Library

North Natomas Little League

4660 Natomas Blvd #120-203 Sacramento, CA 95835 Website: www.NNLL.org E-Mail: nnll@NNLL.org



2014 Board of Directors

Baseball Player Agent - Jenni Del Nero Soft Ball Player Agent - Todd McIntyre Equipment Coordinator - Pete Norboe Fields Coordinator - Mike Turner Safety Officer -Tom Martinez Sponsorships - Lars Miller Team Parent Coor. - Derek Montecinos Coaching Coordinator - John Feser Upper Division-John DiStefano

President - Dustin Romero VP Baseball - David Greenly VP Softball - Karen Fenner VP Tee Ball - Stanley Jones Treasurer - Tony Perez Secretary/Info Officer - Cody Worrall League Administrator - Emily Norboe Umpire in Chief - Lucas Perretti

2014 Board of Directors

Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster Chairman, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256

Honorable David Vitter Ranking Member, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 456 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II Ranking Member, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256

May 16, 2014

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of North Natomas Little League and the nearly 1,000 baseball and softball players we represent, I would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation. You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Tony Perez Treasurer

North Natomas Little League



2481 Heritage Park Lane • Sacramento, CA 95835 Ph: 916.515.2121 • Fax: 916.515.2122

Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works Rm. 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster Chairman, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256 Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II Ranking Member, Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure U.S. House of Representatives Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building Washington, DC 20515-6256

May 16, 2014

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of Heritage Park Owners' Association and I would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Sue Weinstein

President

Heritage Park Owners' Association

NATOMAS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION



2701 Del Paso Road, Suite 140, Sacramento, CA, 95835 916-910-0750 www.natomascommunity.org

May 7, 2014

President

Vice President

The Honorable Barbara Boxer, Chair

The Honorable David Vitter, Ranking Member

Secretary

Senate Committee on Environmental and Public Works

Treasurer

Room 410 Dirksen Building

United States Senate

Washington, DC 20110-6175

Board Members

Briza Trujillo Cardenas Molly Fling

Lisa Haynes Linn Hom Lynn Lenzi

Jaspreet Singh

Dear Senators Boxer and Vitter:

On behalf of the Natomas Community Association, we would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to craft this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

NCA Board Members
Briza Trujillo Cardenas
Molly Fling
Lisa Haynes
Linn Hom
Lynn Lenzi
Jaspreet Singh

NATOMAS COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION



2701 Del Paso Road, Suite 140, Sacramento, CA, 95835 916-910-0750 www.natomascommunity.org

May 7, 2014

President

Vice President

Secretary

The Honorable Bill Shuster, Chair

The Honorable Nick J. Rahall II, Ranking Member

House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure

Room 2165 Rayburn Building

United States House of Representatives

Washington, DC 20515-6256

Board Members

Briza Trujillo Cardenas Molly Fling

Lisa Haynes Linn Hom

Lynn Lenzi Jaspreet Singh Dear Representatives Shuster and Rahall:

On behalf of the Natomas Community Association, we would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and

Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to craft this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

NCA Board Members
Briza Trujillo Cardenas
Molly Fling
Lisa Haynes
Linn Hom
Lynn Lenzi
Jaspreet Singh

Valley View Acres Community Association

Honorable Barbara Boxer
Chairman, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 410 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster
Chairman, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
United States Senate
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II
Ranking Member, Committee on
Transportation and Infrastructure
U.S. House of Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

May 16, 2014

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, Ranking Member Rahall:

On behalf of the Valley View Acres Community Association and our over 250 resident, I would like to express our appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Nick Aydis, President

Valley View Acres Community Association

WESTLAKE MASTER ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 348600 Sacramento, CA 95834 (916) 925-9000 (916) 567-6222 fax e-mail infosac@vierramoore.com

May 16, 2014

The Honorable Barbara Boxer, Chair The Honorable David Vitter, Ranking Member Senate Committee on Environmental and Public Works Room 410 Dirksen Building United States Senate Washington, DC 20110-6175

Dear Senators Boxer and Vitter:

The Westlake Master Association, a community of 927 homes, would like to express its appreciation for your hard work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation.

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Lynn N. Lenzi

President

Westlake Master Association

3230 Arena Blvd. #245-111 • Sacramento, California 95834-3004 • WitterRanchCommunity.org

May 16, 2014

Honorable Barbara Boxer Chairman, Committee on Environmental and Public Works United States Senate Rm. 410 Dirksen Building Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Bill Shuster
Chairman, House Committee on
Transportation and
Infrastructure
United States House of
Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

Honorable David Vitter
Ranking Member, Committee on
Environmental and Public Works
United States Senate
Rm. 456 Dirksen Building
Washington, DC 20110-6175

Honorable Nick J. Rahall II
Ranking Member, Committee on
Transportation and
Infrastructure
United States House of
Representatives
Rm. 2165 Rayburn Building
Washington, DC 20515-6256

Dear Chairman Boxer, Ranking Member Vitter, Chairman Shuster, and Ranking Member Rahall:

As a co-founder and board member of one of Sacramento's most actively engaged neighborhood associations encompassing 1,774 homes, and having followed and advocated for progress of the Natomas Levee Improvement Project for years, I was pleased to learn of your collaborative and extensive work on HR 3080, the Water Resources Reform and Development Act (WRRDA) of 2014.

Over what has been years of painful partisan divisiveness, it is clear that your committee worked very hard to develop a balanced and comprehensive bill that addresses many critical infrastructure and public safety needs, bringing common sense to a process that has admittedly been lacking for decades.

WRRDA will not only authorize the vitally important flood control project for our community in the Natomas basin, but it will also address critically important flood protection policies for our region and the nation. 3230 Arena Blvd. #245-111 • Sacramento, California 95834-3004 • WitterRanchCommunity.org

You have demonstrated outstanding leadership, courage and innovation in creatively addressing the issues needed to create this key piece of legislation in a bi-partisan manner.

We want to thank you and your staff for working tirelessly to address these key infrastructure needs, and for us, critical public safety improvements.

We urge your continued support and prompt action of HR 3080.

Again, thank you for your outstanding service to our community of Natomas, our region in Sacramento and the Nation as a whole.

Sincerely,

Keith Sharward

Co-founder and Board Member

Cc: Angelique Ashby, J.D.

Mayor Pro Tem - City of Sacramento

Council District One